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MR. DEPUTY-SPEAKER: I am 
sorry I cannot go further on this. 

SHRI VASANT SATRE': You are 
communicating to me ...... . 

MR. DEPUTY-SPEAKER: I have 
communicated to you the decision of 
the Speaker in the matter and that is 
the end of it. 

16.30 hrs. 
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16.32 hrs. 

KHADI AND VILLAGE INDUSTRIES 
COMMISSION {AMENDMENT) 

BILL-contd. 

MR. DEPUTY-SPEAKER: Now 
we take up Khadi and Village Indus-
tries Commission (Amendment) Bill. 
Shri Nathwani may continue his 
speech. 

SHRI NARENDRA P. NATHWANI 
(Junagadh): Mr. Dt!puty-Speaker, 
while speaking on the Bill during the 
last session I referred to Gandhiji's 
views on machine and self-sufficiency 
and I also quoted from his writings 
to show that the underlying idea re-
garding khadi and village industries 
was t 0 provide employment and that 
to0 as a cottage industry. I have 
also tried to point out that it is wrong 
to object to the proposed enlarged 
definition of khadi by calling it 
sacriligeous or something which 
amounts to killing the spirit of 
Gandhiji. Gandhiji's was not a fossi-
lised mind; he always used to change 
his ideas in the 1ight of experience, 
!,"<lined. But he never compromised 
where moral principles were involved. 
I tried to point out that the main 
idea was to provide employment to 
rural people and to see that they got 
something which would ensure them 
good livelihood. I stressed that 
Gandhiji was a great realist. 

16.33 hrs. 

[DR. SusmLA NAYAR in the Chair] 

Objections have been taken that if 
you introduce moan-made fibre you 
would destroy self-sufficiency; there 
would be no rural bias is in that; you 
would be depending on big units and 
so on. Now let us see what the pre-
sent definiti0n of khadi is: which is 
the raw material which is being used· 


